

Monte Fireworks Application second thoughts

From Lynne DeSpelder <lydespel@cabrillo.edu>

Date Wed 1/8/2025 2:37 PM

To City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

Cc Lynne DeSpelder <pacpubs@attglobal.net>

Please do whatever it takes to support the continuation of our community fireworks display. Do not put the emphasis on giving in to a vocal group of a few who wish to stop the joy of hearing the resounding accompaniment to a beloved family event. Thank you for your support. Lynne and Al

Sent from my iPhone

about:blank 1/1